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Support Personnel Responsibilities Expanded

At its February 2022 meeting, the Board expanded the responsibilities of support personnel.
As a reminder, support personnel are unlicensed individuals authorized by the Board to
conduct certain activities within a pharmacy. For more information on these changes, visit:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/support.

Compliance Specialist Position Open in SW Ohio Region (Clark, Greene,
Miami and Montgomery Counties)

Specialists play a critical role in fulfilling the mission of the Board of Pharmacy by being
actively involved in the progressive changes within the pharmacy profession. Specialists
have the ability to work within an agency that is making positive strides to move the
pharmacy profession to a new level of patient care as well as ensuring processes are in
place to protect the public.

This Specialist position is assigned to the Southwest region of Ohio and includes the
following counties: Adams, Brown, Butler, Champaign, Clark, Clermont, Clinton, Darke,
Fayette, Greene, Hamilton, Highland, Logan, Madison, Miami, Montgomery, Preble, Shelby,
Union and Warren Counties. The headquarter county location assigned for this position is
Clark, Greene, Miami and Montgomery Counties. The final candidate selected for this
position is required to live in or relocate to Clark, Greene, Miami or Montgomery County
within 180 days from the effective date of hire.

For more information on the position visit:
https://dasstateoh.taleo.net/careersection/oh_int/jobdetail.ftl?job=220001QQ&tz=GMT-
05%3A00&tzname=America%2FNew_York

REMINDER: Rule Reorganization Crosswalk Available  

In 2016, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy voted to authorize the reorganization of its
administrative rules. The goal of this reorganization was to ensure that licensees could
better identify rules applicable to the various practice settings/professions regulated by the
Board. 

As this process is now complete, the Board recently published a crosswalk document
(www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/crosswalk). The document includes links to the reorganized Board
of Pharmacy rules, the effective date of the reorganized rules, and links to the previous
version of the rules that were in effect prior to the reorganization (if applicable).

REMINDER: Registered Pharmacy Technician Renewal Now Open

Registered pharmacy technician renewal opened on January 30, 2022. The last day to
renew is Thursday, March 31, 2022. For more information on renewal, click here.

REMINDER: New 2022 Continuing Pharmacy Education Law Quiz Now
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Available

The 2022 CPE Quiz covering 2021 Newsletters is now available. This quiz provides one
contact hour (0.1 CEU) of State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy approved jurisprudence for
pharmacists and technicians. For more information on this no-cost CPE opportunity, please
visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/CPEQuiz22. 

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.

http://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/CPEQuiz22
mailto:contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov
https://elicense.ohio.gov/oh_communitieslogin

